
Report of the 69. Heads of Government commended the Seventh Report of 
Secretary-General the Secretary-General and noted with appreciation the progress 

made in various areas of Commonwealth activity since their 
last Meeting. 

Next Meeting 70. Heads of Government accepted with pleasure the 
invitation of the Government of Australia to hold their next 
Meeting in Australia in 1981. 


